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Regisfosd Tl

REMINDER-I
Most urgent

No. EDN-HE (21) F (10)14/2022-SUPER Hundred-
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone No. 0177-2653120, 2653386, Extn. 234, Fax: 2812882
E-mail; dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001, the May, 2024 :
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
in Himachal Pradesh S )
DR
Subject:- Regarding the detail of beneficiaries under Swaran Jayanti Super 100 for the year

2022-23.

In continuation to this Directorate E-mail dated: 05™ April, 2024 & letter of even number

dated: 09™ April, 2024 on the subject cited above.

It is a matter of great regret that despite repeated request and reminder you have not supplied

requisite information till date.

Therefore,, you are once again directed to provide the detail of beneficiaries under Swaran Jayanti

Super 100 for the year 2022-23 on the prescribed Proforma given below to this Directorate within a week through - |

return E-mail or through special messenger:-

S.No. | Name of | Name of | Amount  Required | Bill & Voucher | Remarks
: School | student, for Coaching

Kindly treat it as most urgént and above said information may be supplied on top-

priority basis, so that further necessary action could be taken in the matter accordingly. Any laxity in

the matter will be viewed seriously. é

(Dr. Amarjeet K Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endorserj?)(ﬁo Even, Dated: Shimla-1, the May, 2024 ’
Copy for/fnformation to; ’
\V The Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh
to upload the letter on departmental website.
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1




